Steven SeEe

From: Donna Belden <dbelden6@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 2:28 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.
Subject: House Bill 7540 - Rank Choice Voting in Rhode Island

As a resident of Rhode Island, House Bill 7540 bill, should not move forward. We have one vote only. Again our present
system is simple and straightforward. Less chance of fraud. | do not want my vote to be reallocated to a candidate, | do
not support.. This change would take away my one vote per person and replace it with some algorithm that is not easy
to understand by most voters.

Donna Belden
2111 Frenchtown Rd
East Greenwich RI



